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Friday 24th January, 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

● What a lovely week this has been… We started the week thinking 
about how we can act on our belief in Jesus by asking Him for help, 
listening to His guidance, and following His instructions. We have also 
had a wonderful Jubilee Day today, please ask the children about 
their day and how they can be ‘Pilgrims of Hope’ this year.  
 
This week we have begun a new Handwriting scheme for the whole 
school, we will share information about how you can support this at 
home over the coming weeks.  
 
Reminders:  
 

• Extra-Curricular clubs will begin next week, you will receive a letter 
today confirming the club your child has been allocated. Please note, 
clubs finish at 4.15pm and children must be collected promptly. 
Places are limited so if children are collected late on two occasions 
their club place may be at risk. Our staff kindly give up their free time 
to deliver these and it is not fair to their families to be waiting for late 
collections from school.  

• HAIR: Shoulder length hair must be tied back for school.  

• Contact numbers: Please make sure the office has your most up to 
date numbers/email addresses.  

• Attendance: We do not authorise any holidays or periods of absence 
from school and this may result in a Penalty Notice. Please see our 
Attendance policy on our school website.  

• School closes for half term on Friday 14th February and returns 
on Monday 24th February. Please see our school website for our 
term dates for this and future years.  
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Thank you for your support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  


